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Principal’s Report 
August 12, 2021 
 
It is my sincere hope that we can have a school year that is as normal as in the past, before 
COVID.  We had a last minute resignation, so I am looking to fill two paraprofessional 
positions.  
 
Here is a summary of summer school: 

- We had four high school students signed up and two of them completed their 
requirements.  The other two will either schedule those classes this year or will be 
scheduled for those classes online. 

- Six junior high students were signed up and two completed their classes.   The other 
four students will be scheduled for those classes. 

- Elementary summer school averaged 17 students in the fors session and only 10 
students in the second session. 

Suggestions for next summer: 
- Extend 7th-12th grade for the month of June with only AM or PM sessions. 
- Elementary summer school podded by grade level and academic ability, utilizing the 

month of June only.  Have summer school registration done before the end of the 
school year. 

 
We are doing school registration differently this year.  I want to thank Krissy and Casie for 
helping to put this together.  It is our hope that it will make the process more efficient and that 
all family records can be updated.  These two ladies have worked hard this past Spring to 
come up with ways to make our school more efficient.  I do appreciate all their hard work. 
 
I am looking forward to working with Mr. Gegg and being able to spend more time in the 
classroom and with students.  
 
Our theme this year is: “Every Warrior, Every Day - Find A Way” 
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